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Newsletter No. 3  
Friday 6th May 2022 

Class photos 
Our professional photographer will be in school on 
Wednesday 11th May to take class photos. Please 
can you check to make sure that your child is in full 
uniform on this day? 
If your child has PE on a Wednesday, please can 
they come in in full uniform and bring their PE kits in 
with them? 
Many thanks  
 

DT in Year 4 
In Year 4 we have started to design our own torches 
in design and technology. In future weeks the 
children will be making prototypes of their designs 
from recycling materials and adding circuits and 
switches. 

 
 

Happy Bags 
Happy Bags are a great way to raise money for our 
wonderful school. All children will have brought a bag 
home in their book bags. These need to be back at 
school by 10am on Tuesday. 

 

Pride in ourselves, pride in our school, pride in our community. 

Acornosauruses 
The children in Acorn have shown a real interest in 
dinosaurs lately and have been enjoying our current topic 
enormously. They have shown real curiosity, asking lots of 
great questions and immersing themselves in dino related 
play and craft. We also had so much fun making lovely 
display. We made dinosaurs out of our handprints and 
named them after ourselves. We learnt that ‘sauras’ means 
terrible lizard!! We hope you enjoy the Acornosauruses! 

 
 

Maypole for Year 1 
As May Day was approaching last week, Year 1 used their 
PE lesson to learn maypole dancing. The children had lots 
of fun! 
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Golden Book 
 
Children are nominated by Teaching Assistants and Teachers for a Principal’s award which is entered in the  
Golden Book. The award can be for living one of our Values or special achievement. Sporting awards/achievements  
gained through a regular commitment to a club or group are also celebrated. 

 
Ash   Ellis   for his wonderful participation in maths fluency sessions. This 
    week, Ellis demonstrated how he could represent the number 6 
    in different ways. 
Oak   Bobby   for his increased confidence when participating in class  
    discussions. Bobby has been able to share ideas and answer 
    questions about stories giving accurate detail. 
 
Beech   Daisy   for being a concentrating crocodile in phonics; reading more 
    words independently and recognising trigraphs.  
Elm  Emmanuel  for being a friendly, happy little boy who has an amazing sense 
    of humour and for becoming more independent with his 

learning. 
 
Maple   Noah   for always showing a keen interest in, and sharing his own 
    knowledge of, topics in lessons linked to animals.  
Willow   George  for his hard work and enthusiasm all week, particularly his 
    confidence to share his ideas during maths and phonics  
    lessons. 
 
Sycamore  William   for identifying ways in which he was successful in his dragon 
    story retelling and taking pride in his success. 
Chestnut Nico   for his amazing effort in maths this week, he has worked hard to 
    solve problems involving equivalent fractions. 
 
Hazel  Florence  for her enthusiasm and hard work while performing at Young
    Voices. She was an excellent ambassador for the school, living 

    all the values while at the O2 Arena. 
Birch   Kane   for his effort and enthusiasm when participating in our rehearsal 
    and performance at the O2 Arena for Young Voices. You clearly
    enjoyed and relished the experience. 
 

Tidy Ted:  Willow Class - Room is regularly left tidy in evening to facilitate daily 
cleaning, ie chairs stacked  
   

 Tidy Ted 
Well done to Willow Class. The classroom is 
regularly left tidy in evening to facilitate daily 
cleaning, ie chairs stacked  
 
Other awards to mention 
Well done to Lily from Chestnut class for her   
4 Gymnastics Medals which were all gold medals. 
 
Well done to Harper from Maple class. He took part 
in a Motocross competition and received a trophy for 
8th place. 

 
Multisports Year 2/3 Sophie   Maple   
   Margaret  Sycamore 
  

Multisports Year 4 Rhys  Birch  
 
Football R/1  Jackson Elm 

 
0Disco Ducks  Ellie  Maple 

   Agnes  Elm 

Sarah’s Dance  Rosie May  Willow 

   Ava  Sycamore 

 
Brick club  Jessica  Elm 

   Ayuub  Beech  
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